
 
SLT Minutes 

February 27, 2024  
 
 Mrs. Chang welcomed everyone to the February SLT meeting and asked for 
a review of the minutes.  January minutes were approved. 
 • Safety Update 
 Mrs. Chang explained the new policy regarding the new safety doors that 
have been installed.  All who need to enter the building will need to ring the bell.  
The safety agent will be able to see them through the camera.  Upon entering the 
building visitors will need to present  picture identification. 

 • Mandated SLT Training 
 Members of the School Leadership Team must complete the training 
provided by the city.  Team members are engaged in the online training together. 

 • Open Forum- 
 Discussion arose regarding the 2nd  grade swimming classes. There was a 
question posed about a student almost drowning.  Mrs. Chang assured the team 
that if there was such an incident, she would have informed the entire school 
community.   

Another question about testing dates and procedures was asked. ELA test 
will be administered, April 11-12, Math will take place on May 7-8, and Science is 
May 15th.  Ms. Samolis is working with all teachers to ensure that students 
receive the appropriate modifications and accommodations.  


